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Saud Salim Al Mazrouei 

Director of SAIF-Zone Authority 

 
 
 
 
08 April 2020

 

 

Dear Investor Concerned  
 

  

Subject: Restaurants, cafes, food/catering establishments 
 

  

In light of the current situation and in compliance with the directives from The 
UAE federal Government to take preventive measures to safeguard the health and 
safety of employees and people. 

Please note this is a further update that effective today 08.April.2020, any food 
establishment serving food other than parcels/takeaway/delivery will face a 
penalty under UAE Federal Law of Aed.50,000/-. 

 

Additionally should this infraction be repeated, SAIF ZONE Management will 
suspend all activities until further notice, pending police investigation. 

 

Further note should you need any assistance or clarification , please feel free to 
contact Security dept. on Tel:- 06-5570076 

 

 

Anticipating your co-operation                                                                                                                                      


